

14th November 2023

Dear Parent,

As part of our science learning on rocks, fossils and soils and our history learning about the Stone Age, we have arranged a school trip for all of year 3 to Kents Cavern on Friday 12th January. Whilst at Kents Cavern, the children will be taking part in an extended cave tour and a workshop on handling artefacts as well as having the opportunity to explore the woodland trail. To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a contribution of £5 per child. This covers entry to the venue and the activities they will take part in during the visit.

All children will need to wear their full school uniform with sensible footwear- these can be trainers for ease walking too, from and around the caves. They will also need a packed lunch for the trip, which can be supplied from home, or otherwise ordered from school using the link below. Children will need a bag to carry their lunch and water bottle on the day.

If you would like a school packed lunch, please order it Here

To enable this trip to take place, we are asking for voluntary contributions of £5 per child, this covers entry to the venue and the activities they will take part in during the visit. Please pay donations via the My Child at School app by **Friday 2**nd **January 2024** so that we can be sure of funding for this visit. If there are insufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. If there are any surplus funds from this trip, these will be used to subsidise future visits.

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask us.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Hackett & Mrs Ayres Year 3 Teachers





